Law Enforcement Merit System Council

2102 West Encanto Boulevard, Mail Drop 1290, Phoenix, AZ 85005 Phone: 602-223-2286 Fax: 602-223-2096

Website: www.azdps.gov/about/LEMSC

February 9, 2017

Frank Milstead, Director Arizona Department of Public Safety P.O. Box 6638 Phoenix, AZ 85005-6638

Dear Director Milstead:

The Law Enforcement Merit System Council conducted an appeal hearing regarding Simon Wade on February 7, 2017. This was the second day of the hearing (Day 1 was on January 31, 2017). The third day of the hearing will take place on March 21, 2017. No regular business was handled in this meeting, nor were any decisions made by the Council.

Jennifer A. Despain, Captain

Law Enforcement Merit System Council

ennifer Loupai

cc:

Lt. Col. Heston Silbert

Lt. Col. Danny Lugo

Lt. Col. Timothy Chung

Lt. Col. Wayde Webb

Lt. Col. Ken Hunter

Inspector Darius Potts